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original agenda which was published last Friday. So I 
will move that we follow the Speaker's agenda as circulated 
last Friday.

PRESIDENT: I realize that is what you are doing, however,
the way the Speaker has presented the agenda this morning 
and that is his prerogative and his privilege to adjust the 
agenda to meet circumstances as he sees them, since he has 
changed it, then the only way you can change it back Is to 
make a motion to overrule that and go back to the original. 
Speaker Marvel, don't you agree that is the only way we can 
get this thing to a head and move along?

SPEAKER MARVEL: Well there have been some comments made and
I know they are sincere but there has been no deal made. I 
learned that early in the game and I think those who are 
pushing for a change basically are sincere in the fact that 
they want A bills that have general fund implication, they 
want those put in a different category than the others.
Maybe I could ask Senator Lamb a question and try to under
stand.

PRESIDENT: Senator Lamb, would you respond.

SPEAKER LAMB: Yes.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Would you repeat your dilemma so...?

SENATOR LAMB: Well, first of all, since the agenda came
out Friday we alerted a number of people in the area as to 
the fact that a number of bills in which they are interested 
would be read Monday and Tuesday and possibly Wednesday.
And so this does handicap that group. Beyond that I would 
say that this body has passed the appropriations bills as 
the Appropriations Committee and have amended the Appropria
tion Committee bills, so It seems to me that if we wait for 
the Governor to do ail of his line item vetoing or vetoing 
and then If we have to have a long discussion on a number 
of those, the time frame in which these bills with A bills 
are turned loose, are going to be delayed, nobody knows how 
long. And it looks to me like it may be well down toward 
the very end of the session. I don't think the Legislature 
should have to do that sort of thing and as Senator Warner 
has indicated, other years we have not done that under the 
identical motion which Senator Warner made early in the 
session. So it is my belief that we should go ahead and 
read these bills as planned today and tomorrow.

SPEAKER MARVEL: If we don't, then what is the dilemma as
far as you are concerned? Mr. President, in order to try
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